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FORERUNNER/

JACKSONIAN OFFICE             

1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-

505 Jackson, MI  49201               

Phone: 517-788-1221       

Fax:     517-768-1412                                       

This is a volunteer office. 

Please email the appropriate 

board member. 
Website for retiree information: www.consumersenergy.com/retiree                                                      

Online Directory password:  Forerunners                                                     

                                                                                                                           

Nov. 15 - Jacksonian Board Meeting at 10:00                                                                

Dec. 7 -    Christmas Luncheon at the Country Club of Jackson                                              

Dec. 27 - Jacksonian Board Meeting                                                                                     

Jan. 24 - Jacksonian Board Meeting 10:00am                                                                                                                                                   

     Oktoberfest Success - 46 Retirees attended! 

  Christmas Luncheon                                                                            

         Country Club of Jackson                                                                  

 December 7, 2022  “Pearl Harbor Day”  

 Our Annual Christmas Luncheon at the Country Club of Jackson will take 

place on December 7, 2022.  “Pearl Harbor Day.”  We want to honor all our 

retirees who have served our country.  Please, let us know if you are a  

“Veteran” by checking the box on our registration form.  Our entertainment 

for this special event is singer-guitarist Steve Berkemeier from the Jackson 

area.  Berkemeier frequently appears throughout Michigan.  His shows are 

noted for his friendly interaction with the audience and energetic performanc-

es of their favorite songs. Registration begins at 11:30 lunch at noon.                                                    

Beef Tenderloin Tip Teriyaki or Raspberry BBQ Salmon                          
All served with: Garden Salad with Raspberry Poppyseed   
Dressing, Fingerling Potatoes, Green Beans Almondine, Rolls & 
Beverage Dessert: Peppermint Stick Ice Cream with Hot Fudge 

       Cost per person is $30.00                                                                                                                               
We look forward to seeing you all at this special event!                                 

           Deadline for paid registrations is Monday, November 28, 2022                                                         

Accepting nominations for Vice President, Treasurer &            

Legislative positions on our board.  We encourage you to        

attend our November 15th board meeting to see our board in 

action.  Contact Bob Gilmore at 517-748-1857 or email at 

rtgilmore5924@comcast.net.  Voting will be held at our Christmas Luncheon 

on December 7th.  Board members attend monthly board meetings on the 

4th Tuesday of each month and all scheduled events.  Terms runs for two 

years.  If you are interested in joining our board in some compacity give Bob 

a call.  It is always good to get new perspectives and ideas.   

Jacksonian Board is looking for 2023 Members 



Sympathy to the families of:    
*  Timothy John Chomic (employee) 
*  Jeannine Collins (ret. 1990)                                    
*  Leland Meissner Hausler (ret. 1987)                
*  Timothy J. Ruffing (ret. 2014)                          
*  Joan Wiegman (ret. 2014) 
Sympathy to retirees/employees who have lost 
family members:       
* Christine (ret. 2012) & Steve Foster (ret. 2013)                                   
 mother Phyllis Conley                                  
* Brenda Ruffing (ret. 2020) brother-in-law                   
 Timothy J. Ruffing (ret. 2014) 

                                                                                                                   

______________________________________   ____________________________________                                       

NAME        SPOUSE 

___________________________________________________________________________________________   

ADDRESS     APT.#   CITY   STATE  ZIP 

Is your address above New? Circle      NO      YES     Is your email address New? Circle       NO      Yes 

PHONE ______________________________  EMAIL _______________________________________________   

Yearly Dues = Forerunners $10 & Jacksonians $7                        

2023  Membership Dues ($10+$7=$17each year)  $________  Scholarship donation $_______                                              

                                      Total Enclosed   $_________     Check #_________   Date: ________                                                                                                         

Check your newsletter envelope left-hand corner for the year your membership was last paid.              

 Forerunner/Jacksonian 2023 Membership                                                          
& Scholarship Donation                      Annual dues Forerunners = $10.00   
                                                Annual dues Jacksonians = $ 7.00 

Contact our Sunshine Committee Chair Jan Riede (contact info on the sidebar) with information you'd like 

included in the Jacksonian:  Congratulations - Sympathy - Special Event - Wedding Anniversary 

(clarifying landmark anniversary dates: 25th - 50th - 55th - 60th and every year after 60).  

Make your check payable to:  CP Jacksonians and mail completed form with check to:                 

CP Jacksonians, 1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-505, Jackson, MI  49201                                                      

                                                                                                                                      

____________________________________  _____________________________________________                   

Name (Print)      Name of Spouse/Guest 

________________________________________ _____________________________________________    

Address     Apt. #  City   State   Zip 

(_______) __________________________  _____________________________________________   

Area Code Phone Number    Email Address  (Print) 

Beef Tenderloin Tip Teriyaki     _______     Raspberry BBQ Salmon _________ 

Reservations at $30.00 each:     _________   Total Amount Enclosed:         $___________                                     

                                                                        

I am a Veteran  __________________ Branch of Military Service: _________________   
 Your Name                                  
      Check#__________        Date:  __________          

Sympathy & Anniversary’s 

 
 
 

Bill (ret. 2005) & Jan Anderson (ret. 2015) 
50

th
 Wedding Anniversary 

 
 
 
 

 Jacksonians Trail Bicyclist                                                                                 

Group keeping in touch through email. 

Contact Mike Wade at 

mrpawade@gmail.com 

                         Christmas Luncheon Reservations  

We are looking for 2023 event ideas.               

In 2022 we have listened to our membership and offered new event options such as 

Lost Railway Museum - Dahlem Environmental Education Center - Oktoberfest -      

Insurance Meeting - Jacksonians Trial Bicyclist Group.                                                 
Email Roberta Sexton with your ideas at robertasexton@comcast.net                                   

        Looking forward to hearing from you!                                            


